
MINUTES FOR THE OCTOBER 10, 2024 BUDGET MEETING OF THE CATHARINE TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 
 
Catharine Township’s budget meeting began at 7:00 PM at the Catharine Township Municipal Building 
with supervisors Heather Flaig/Secretary, Ralph Rispoli and Kenneth Brenneman/Treasurer. Road 
master Michael Fay was present. 
 
Visitors: Daryl Cole 
 
Supervisors and Road Master discussed the 2025 Budget. Budget was needing a few minor calculations. 
Pre-liminary Budget will be presented for approval to advertise at the next regular meeting. 
 
Supervisors discussed adding two more street lights at the intersection of Yellow Springs and Canoe 
Mtn Rd and at Yellow Springs and Fox Run. Heather made a motion to add the lights, seconded by Ken 
Brenneman. Unanimous. 
 
The light at Cross Valley and Yellow Springs needs replaced due to vandalism. Valley Rural will be 
contacted. 
 
American Rescue Plan funds need spent by December 31, 2024. Supervisors discussed getting a wood 
chipper and solar powered traffic speed signs for the speeding on Yellow Springs Road. 
  
Heather Flaig made a motion to adjourn at 8:45pm, seconded by Ken Brenneman. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Heather Flaig, Secretary/Supervisor 
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